March 13, 2022

SB 522 Opponent

Written Only Testimony
Jeri Graham, Private Citizen

Please do not support SB 522 mandating the NRA's Eddie Eagle GunSafe program be taught in Kansas schools.

If a local school district wants to include a gun safety program, they should be free to choose whichever program best fits their students’ needs. They should not be forced to use a
program that has proven ineffective.

Please do not allow the burden of gun safety to rest solely on the shoulders of children with no requirements for safe storage being demanded of adults.

Thank you for your consideration.
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